
 

 

On Wednesday 10th July 2019 the students from Hagley High School visited Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Primary 

School perform Punk Rock songs for their Summer Tour. As usual, we were treated to a splendid morning full 

of fun, singing, dancing and of course...talent. In between each song the children learned about how songs were 

put together by layering each instrument and adding vocals and we all enjoyed joining in with singing and 

dancing. The songs by the Undertones, the Clash, Blondie, Joe Jackson and Martha and the Muffins certainly 

had the staff and children on their feet as Punk Rock songs filled the hall. There were plenty of prizes for good 

listening and the musicians were as professional as always. Thanks to the Hagley’s Punk Rock Band, ex pupils 

and of course to Mr Mallinson. We can’t wait for next year’s tour. 

 

 

 

 

 


